
Dear Parent/carer 

I plan to continue our Beach Tribe learning in the final part of the summer term 

and will be taking the children to the beach on Tuesday 7th June (this will be the 

first day back after the half term break as the Monday is an INSET), Tuesday 

14th June and Wednesday 6th July. 

We will spend the day on Cawsand Beach and your child will be provided with a 

school packed lunch unless I hear from you otherwise.  Once again they are 

allowed to wear mufti but they must wear their school jumper.  It is important 

they have waterproof shoes, preferably wellies.  We will take the class 

waterproof jackets and trousers which your child will be able to wear on the 

beach if the weather is cold or rainy, however, it is also important that your 

child is wearing sun cream and they have a suitable sun hat in case of hot, sunny 

weather. 

Once again, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks 

 

Leisha Champion 

 

 

 


